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B Wang <klander33@verizon.net>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 3:39 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

CFTC Officials,

As a retail Forex customer, I strongly oppose the proposed leverage limit change from current 100:1 to 10:1, as
referenced to as RIN 3038-AC61.

Thank you.

Belying Wang
Kirkland, WA 98033


